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Alexandria, 08 December 2021

To: Disclosure Department
EGX

Dear Sir,

Subject: Promoting a portion up to 10% of the Company’s aggregate shares in accordance
with the Government’s Program for offering the shares of certain state-owned companies
on local and international stock markets

In light of the government’s program for offering the shares of certain state-owned
companies on local and international stock markets, please be advised that we received an
email dated 07 December 2021 from NI Capital (Program consultant) advising that, the
Company’s shareholders: The National Investment Bank, the Industrial Development
Authority, Al-Ahly Capital Holding Company and the Holding Company for Chemical
Industries concluded on December 7", 2021, an Agreement for providing services related
to promoting and marketing of a portion of the Company with CI Capital for Promoting
and Underwriting S.A.E., Renaissance Capital Egypt for Promoting and Underwriting of
Securities S.A.E., EFG Hermes for Promoting and Underwriting and Al Ahly Pharos
Investment Banking with the aim of completing a block trading transaction of up to 10%
of the Company’s aggregate shares.

Kindly find attached a copy of Ni Capital's email.

Nervana Oraby - Accountant / Khaled Sokkar
C\ -
Investor Relatioris & M Fiead,

General Manager ' inancial Affairs Sectors
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